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Mr. James G. Keppler.

^

Director, Region III !;

Office of Inspection and Enforcement *

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission [
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

!

'

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Perry Nuclear Power Plant |
Extension for Completion of '

Repairs to Motor Control Centers

This letter requests an extension for the completion of repairs [
to deficient Cutler-Hammer motor control centers. |

' The Perry Nuclear Power Project had committed to the NRC, in a,

final report dated September 29, 1980, to complete these repairs "

by February 27, 1981. The repair of motor control centers will
,

now be completed by June 1,1981. A revised final report will
be submitted by March 13, 1981.

These items were discussed with Mr. Leonard McGregor of the NRC,
Region III, in a telephone conversation on February 26, 1981. '

.

Very truly yours, !

5. nb ,; jff 't?L
Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction
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cc: Mr. Jack Hughes, NRC Resident Inspect:or, PNPP !q

-Mr. Victor Stello, Director, Office of Inspection
' 3and Enforcement, USNRC, Washington, D.C. 2055.*
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, c/o Document Mat.agement
Branch, Washington, D.C. 20553
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